
BUDGET HEARING MEETING MINUTES 
JT SCHOOL DISTRICT #342 
CULDESAC, ID 83524 
 
The Board of Trustees held their budget hearing meeting on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 in the school 
library at 7:30 p.m. as posted/published.  Those in attendance were Chairman Cecil Martin, Vice-
chairman Bryce Scrimsher, Trustee Kathryn Bomar, Superintendent Alan Felgenhauer, Clerk/Treasurer 
Loretta Hammond-Nichols and one patron. 
 
Board Chairman called the special meeting to order stating the purpose of the meeting was to conduct 
the public budget hearing discussion for the patrons.  Chairman asked the Superintendent to review the 
budget summary. 
 
Superintendent Felgenhauer explained the summary statement with the 2014-15 and 2015-16 budget 
information as actual revenues and expenditures.  The 2016-17 budget as adopted and 2017-18 
proposed budget figures.  This publication was as of June 1, 2017 estimates for the proposed budget for 
2017-18 fiscal year.  Enrollment actually dictates funding with adjustments for attendance.  The SDE 
does have a floor in the event schools loose more than 3% percent from the previous year to create 
some stability. 
 
Chairman opened the floor for any questions regarding the proposed budget. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS – Discussion on market values and how that effects the levy rates.  The taxes can 
change a bit each year depending on the different levies and purchase price of area property. 
 
Chairman noted that the regular meeting will follow at 8:00 p.m. 
 
 
ADJOURNED:  7:45pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________                ___________________________ 
Chairman                Clerk 
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